
 

 

 

The summary of comments received during the public consultation and the FSAʼs responses 

(Regarding “Public Consultation on Cabinet Office Order to Partially Amend the Regulation for Enforcement of the Insurance 

Business Act” launched on 15 February, 2021) 
 

No. Summary of Comments FSA’s Response 

１ I think it's good that insurance procedures are simplified. Thank you for your feedback. 

 


